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UTHE MEDINCHART COORDINATOR AND 17 MEETING OF MBSHC 
 
 
 
Ref.: Report of the 16th Meeting of MBSHC. 
 
   Dear Colleagues, 
 
 Following the decision of MBSHC 16-11 in ref., I am pleased to announce that l’IGA 
Gilles BESSERO, the director of Service Hidrographique et Oceanographique de la Marine 
(SHOM) had informed me that France, represented by SHOM will continue acting on 
behalf of IHO, as Coordinator of the Region F International Charting Coordination Working 
Group, in accordance with the Terms of Reference (ToR) and Rules of Procedure (RoP) 
established by Hydrographic Services & Standards Committee (HSSC).  
 
  I am also pleased to announce that the 17th Meeting of the MBSHC will take place in 
Athens/GREECE between 01 and 03 June 2011, in accordance with the decision of 
MBSHC 16-17 in ref. A provisional agenda and the administrative details will be circulated 
in due course. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Proje Sb.Yzb. E.GÜNSAY        
 
                       Mustafa İPTEŞ 
                       Rear Admiral 

                      Chairman, MBSHC 
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